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Office of the Schools Adjudicator 
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To Parents/carers and residents 

20 April 2017 
 
Statutory proposal to Moor Hall Primary School 
Case reference: STP629 
 

 
Dear Parent/carer/resident 

A statutory proposal has been referred to the Schools Adjudicator to enlarge Moor 

Hall Primary School from 1 September 2017.  The adjudicator appointed to 

determine this case is Dr Bryan Slater. At his meeting on Wednesday 5 April he 

agreed to extend the deadline for comments on the propsed expansion until after 

the commissioned Traffic Survey by Birmingham City Council. 
 
Dr Slater now understands that Transport Statement and School Travel Plan 
have been uploaded to BeHeard as an update on the existing Moor Hall 
Primary School page: https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-
1/moorhall/. The Council will be publishing this update and the school will 
write out to parents and local residents next week. 
 
The adjudicator has now agreed a final deadline of Friday 5 May 2017 to submit 
any comments regarding the proposal. Comments can be sent via email or 
posted to me at the address below: 

 Lisa Short 

 Office of the Schools Adjudicator 
 Bishopsgate House 

Feethams 
Darlington 

DL1 5QE  

 

Email: lisa.short@osa.gsi.gov.uk 
 
If you require further information please call 01325 340402. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Lisa Short 
Case Manager 
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